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From: A PERRELLA    
Sent: Sunday, December 05, 2021 9:14 PM 
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; gino.rossati@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] 9929 Keele st proposed 5 storey mixed residential building 
 
Please support the recommendation by Vaughan Heritage Committee to REFUSE the application 
for the proposed, extremely high, 20.0 m overall construction at 9929 Keele St. 
I'm not opposed to development, but this structure does fit into my neighbourhood due to 
it's excessive height.  This building would be close to the height of City Hall. 
The ground floor should remain retail with suitable parking. 
 
The proposal for a 5 storey commercial- residential building must be denied. 
 
Please listen to the residents 
 
Regards 
Stay Safe 
Aldo Perrella 

Oakdale Rd 
Maple Ont. 
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